
University of Louisville  
College of Arts and Sciences 

Latin American and Latino Studies Program 
10th Annual LALS Spring Showcase 

A Celebration of  
2016-2017 LALS  
Graduating Students and 
Interns, 2017 Panama  
Scholars, and 2017 Lewis 
Scholars and Fellows! 

Wednesday, April 5, 2017 
3:00-4:00pm 

Shumaker Research Building, Room 139 

This event is free and open to the public.  
Light refreshments will also be served.   
For more information, please contact: 

 
Dr. Rhonda Buchanan 

LALS Program Director 
(502) 852-2034 

rhondabuchanan@louisville.edu 
louisville.edu/latinamericanstudies 

Please join us to celebrate the 10th anniversary of our LALS Spring Showcase and the 
15th anniversary of the LALS Program. Raven Byars, 2016 Lewis Scholar and World 
Scholar, will give a brief presentation about her study abroad experience in Lima,  
Peru. Our generous donors, Mr. and Mrs. Richard and Constance Lewis, will be  
present and we invite all former Lewis Scholars, LALS students, Panama Scholars,  
Internship Site Supervisors, and campus and community supporters to attend.  


